

THE HOMES THAT CARE

August 28, 1990

Southwest Technologies 2018 Baltimore Kansas City, MO-64108 Attn: Jeanie Soria RN

Dear Jeanie:

Thank you for allowing us to try "free samples" of Elastagel. We were indeed pleased with the results and went on to make purchases to meet our needs as you know.

Enclosed is a testimonial written by Marie Hedeiros, LPN and Health Service Supervisor of the unit where we tested the product.

I would also like to thank you personally for your gracious and pleasant manner.

If we can be of further assistance, please don't hesitate to call.

Sincerely yours,

Patricia Williams, RN Director of Nursing

PW:SD

Enclosures

CC: Carol Cordan/Administrator

Jucia Williams, RN

File